
The Surplus Line Association 
of California 

 
388 Market Street, 11th Floor 

San Francisco, CA 94111 

February 20, 2002 

Theodore M. Pierce 
Executive Director 
 
Deanna M. Zanoni 
Director, Stamping Office 

Telephone 
(415) 434-4900 

In Ca (800) 334-0491 
Fax 

(415) 434-3716 
www.slacal.org 

BULLETIN #952 
 

RE: Year 2002 Filing Requirements for Eligible Surplus Line Insurers in California 

 To maintain their eligibility and remain on the List of Eligible Surplus Line Insurers (LESLI), non-
admitted insurers must continually submit specific information to the California Department of In-
surance (CDI). 

 
 The California filing requirements are summarized in a Filing Guide published by the CDI as of 

February 22, 2000.  There have been no changes to those requirements in the last two years.  Hence, 
insurers may refer to the same Guide when preparing submissions during 2002 to ensure continued 
compliance with the California requirements.  The Guide is available through the SLA website at 
www.slacal.org under SLA Bulletin #917.  You can also fax  (415-434-8505) or email 
(lcheng@slacal.org) your request to my attention. 

 
 Should you have any questions regarding the filing requirements, please call Dale Wiseman at the 

CDI at (415) 538-4465, or contact me at (415) 434-4900.  

Linda Cheng 
Manager, Financial Department 
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